[bookmark: _GoBack]Commandant Armstrong reported the following results on the North Walmart fund raising event held Sept 18, 2016:

West grocery entrance team: = $515.49
East Pharma entrance team: = $470. 09

Total    = $985.58

Member Rick Russel donated    $15.00 (Thanks to Rick for his contribution to make it over $1000)

Grand Total     = $1000.58

Commandant Armstrong sends his thanks to all the volunteers for this event which included two of our newest members and their families, Martin Rodriquez and Matthew Hodges helping with the set up and pack out of the displays.

Commandant Armstrong also reported a correction to the September Paymaster report for the Savings and Checking accounts.

Checking balance is 1322.95 instead of $1280 and Savings is 1804.74 instead of $1800 even. 
 These were minor corrections to the balances as all transactions had not been processed. 

Commandant Armstrong also indicated he will be visiting the North and South Walmart on behalf of the Detachment to make a $75.00 contribution to each Walmart charitable program supporting the pediatric communications system at Renown Medical Center. He will also be checking to see if a fund raising event can be arranged at the south Walmart in the near future. 
Once again, thanks to everyone for this successful event to fulfill our Marine Corps League purpose and charitable efforts

Semper Fi,

Bob Larson
Acting Adjutant

